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DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
OFFICE OF THE ADJUTANT GENERAL
WASHINGTON 25, D. C.

IN REPLY REFER TO
AGPS~AW 201 Hill, James H., Jr.
039191 (13 Aug 55) OCS

Flonorable Allen ¥, Dulles

Director, Central Intelligence Agency

Dear Mr. Dulles:

29 AUG 195% L
/,Z/W

It is a pleasure to acknowledge your letter, addressed

to the Secretary of the Army, wherein you comment on the

services rendered the Central Intelligence Agency by Lieutenant

Colonel James H. Hill, Jr. during the past year while he was

assigned to the Special Assignments Section, Infantry Branch,

Career Management Division of this office.

A

A copy of your letter has been forwarded to Colonel Hill

and the correspondence received has been placed in his official

file.

Sincerely yours,

OFN A, KLEIN
iajor General, USA
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